
Statement from CIMIC Group:  

Further to our previous ASX disclosures: 

-                      CIMIC is committed to the fair and equitable treatment of all people and 
continues to actively work with the acquirer of BICC to ensure BICC meets its statutory 
obligation to its employees. BICC is continuing to make significant progress on paying its 
employees’ end of service entitlements. 

-                      BICC has never been and is not currently controlled by CIMIC. 

-                      CIMIC, its co-shareholder and the acquirer continue to progress the completion 
of the sale and are working collaboratively through the remaining conditions precedent. 

CIMIC has at all times kept investors properly informed and met its continuous disclosure 
obligations. 

 


